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ISO TC20/SC13 RESOLUTIONS from the 41th International Organization for 

Standardization (ISO) Technical Committee (TC) 20 Subcommittee (SC) 13 on Space data 

information transfer systems  Meeting, Darmstadt, Germany, 24 April 2011: 

 

 

SC13-R-2012-4-1 The next, 42
th

 meeting will be an informal one. It is planned to be 

held at NASA/KSC, in Florida, U.S.A., in December 2012. 
 

SC13-R-2012-4-2 Resolution is being maintained, for the benefit of mutual 

acquaintance, communication and coordination between ISO 

TC20/SC13 and ISO TC20/SC14 Subcommittees, with support of 

the combined Secretariats, with the monthly updated release to all 

the Members of both Subcommittees, their respective Programs of 

Work. In the case of the ISO TC20/SC13 Subcommittee the 

mentioned release will continue to be instrumented by pointing to all 

mentioned Members of both Subcommittees the public Web pages 

where the Program of Work of Subcommittee ISO TC20/SC13 is 

regularly displayed, that is: 1) In the ISO Livelink, and in; 2) The 

CCSDS CWE Websites. 

SC13-R-2012-4-3 It was decided that a joint ISO TC20/SC13 – CCSDS Secretariat 

work will be hopefully completed by next meeting in order to define 

a complete list of what are expected to be their liaisons in common 

and those who are, in principle, restricted to be of interest of 

CCSDS. The point of departure for the mentioned list will be the 

current list which contains all the planned liaisons which are, in 

principle, under consideration.  

SC13-R-2012-4-4 Continue on the development of the structuring of the information 

contents of ISO TC20/SC13 Subcommittee. The objective is that the 

structuring of the information contents (Meeting Packages, Programs of 

Work, Member Internal Lists, etc.) is to obtain a  practical procedure 

for maintaining and updating the associated on a routine basis, as 

possible, under a simple methodology and easily understandable 

architecture. This objective is already being gradually obtained with 

information contents which are already being regularly being made 

available in the restricted access and in the public segments of the 

Subcommittee Web pages: 1) In the ISO Livelink Website, and; 2) In 

the CCSDS CWE Website. 

SC13-R-2012-4-5 In view of the end of the current term of Eduardo Bergamini as the 

Chairman of the ISO TC20/SC13 Subcommittee, after the coming, 42nd 

meeting to be held in December 2012, he expressed his willingness to 

step down from his chairmanship should other Member candidates 

present, at the occasion of the coming meeting,  their intention to take 

up the chairmanship of the Subcommittee. Otherwise, Eduardo 

Bergamini also expressed his willingness to be considered for a new 

term of chairmanship in the Subcommittee. 

SC13-R-2012-4-6 Thanks are expressed to ESA/ESOC, in the person of Dr. Juan Mirò 

and Dr. Nestor Peccia and to DIN, in the person of Dr. Martin 

Pilgram, for making available the very convenient facilities of the 

ESOC Center, in Darmstadt, Germany, which permitted the 

realization of the 41
th

 Meeting of the ISO TC20/SC13 

Subcommittee. 


